
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
        27th November 2024  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS1 Christmas Service – Tuesday 17th December at 10am  
 
We are pleased to invite family and friends of key stage 1 children (Years Reception, Year 1 & 2) to our 
Christmas Service at St John’s Church.  The service will last for approximately 45 minutes and will take place 
on Tuesday 17th December at 10am. 
 
All children will walk to and from church using the College walkway, can you please ensure that you have given 
consent for ‘Church Rehearsals/Services’ via The Arbor App and make sure your child wears sensible shoes 
and a coat.   
 
We would be very grateful for volunteers to help walk with the children, if you are available please speak to 
your child’s class teacher.  Please note: If the weather is extremely wet, the service at church will be cancelled 
and we will inform you by In-App message.  
 
We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing at the service. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 
 
         
           


